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General Membership News: 
September has been a very wet month with our area receiving over 12 inches of rain. The course is 
very wet and we will try to keep it open as much as possible. We request the support of our members 
by keeping the carts on the cat paths. Also please repair all ball marks on the greens as it takes several 
weeks for grass to grow in to these spots. A simple 30 second fix can help us maintain our greens at a 
level that you have come to expect. The Club has lost over 3000 range balls this summer. If you have 
any range balls in your shed, please turn them into the Pro Shop. Also if you see anyone hitting range 
balls into the woods, contact the pro shop so we can stop this stupid act. This includes local school 
golf teams.
If you have not noticed, the club house has been steam cleaned and the floors waxed, also the dining 
room has been painted.
Special thanks to the members who have been placing sand in the divots on the fairways. As a 
member, you can get a bucket of sand from Wayne and assist use in this venture.
By now everyone knows that the one person scramble was rescheduled for the 3rd and 4th of October.

New Members: Welcome to our newest members, James Glen Baswell and John Regal, may your 
golfing needs be met and your new Friends be found.

Thanks and Good Golfing
Bobby

COMMITTEES:
LOGO : They have completed plans for the $10,000 Draw down to be held on the 27th of November. 
TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE: You know the great job they have done, but there are several 
ladies that make the tournament run while we are playing and they deserve special recognition. Sherry 
Taylor, Shirley Taylor, Jennifer Persechino, Terri Gates and her daughters Heather and Jeannette. 
THANK YOU!!!
ACORN ROOM LOUNGE: Winner of the $25.00 Gift certificate was Ricky Williams.
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Steak Nights - October 1st & 15th
1 Person Scramble - October 3rd and 4th
Goof Golf and Glo Ball - October 31st, Halloween: Wear a costume and come out and enjoy the 
afternoon and evening of fun, food and fellowship.

From the Superintendent:
The course has been very wet for the past two weeks and we have not been able to mow. We were 
able to aerate and sand the greens before the rains came. As soon as we are able, we will start mowing 
again. Please be good to your course, stay on the cart
paths and repair your ball marks.

Thanks 
Wayne 


